April 17, 1951

Mr. Robert E. Miller Airlines Terminal Corporation Willow Run Airport Ypsilanti, Michigan

Dear Bob:

Thanks very much for showing me your layout at the Willow Run Airport. It was very educational.

I don't know when I have enjoyed a day and learned so much as I did in visiting with you and looking over your operations. I am sure that I picked up several ideas that we hope to be able to install at our Airport.

With best regards, I am

Very sincerely yours,

M. H. HUFFMAN EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

MHH:msk

GC - Mr. Amon G. Carter Mr. O. M. Mosier